
 Event Sub Committee Report.  May 2018 

1. Belvoir 
In view of the comparatively small amount available to refund to competitors (approx. 
£500) the sub committee agreed, that whilst we would give competitors the option of a 
refund, we would have as a default position that the surplus would be split and donated to 
the three Midland Region Junior Squads. This seems to have met with a considerable 
degree of approval from those who would have taken part at Belvoir. 
I will be happy to have a discussion at the meeting, if anybody so wishes, about the UKOL 
weekend in general or specifically about Belvoir. 
 

2. Level C Events. 
The next Level C is the Quorn Urban on 10th June 2018.  The event centre will be Rawlins 
Academy.  Both the planner and organiser were a little dismayed to discover just before 
Easter that the current map only covers half of the available area and there is no capacity 
to map the remaining part of the village.  We will cope!  Chris (as Organiser) would 
welcome volunteers to help. 
 
There are three other events remaining in the 2018 programme.  Shepshed 7th October, 
Bradgate 25th November, Martinshaw 30th December.  Offers to plan, organise and control 
would be most welcome. 
 
The draft 2019 programme has been submitted to the Regional Fixtures Secretary for 
approval. 
 

3. Minor Fixtures. 
The Summer League is well under way. (at the time of writing- 2 events complete, 17 to go) 
The usual presentation evening will take place after the final event.  This year we will be 
barbecuing at the Black Horse at Aylestone.  As we will be paying per head, pre-booking 
will be required.  Indoor accommodation has also been booked should the weather turn 
inclement. 
 

4. British Sprint Championships 2019. Loughborough University 
Verbal agreement has been reached with the University regarding access and about a 
suitable location for the event centre. 
 
The sub committee agreed that we should make contact with SI entries with regard to 
them handling entries, heat allocation and start times and finals allocation.  They are 
performing this role for the 2018 Sprints/Middles weekend. Whilst this will be expensive 
(expected to be £4,000+) it will relieve a lot of pressure on club members and solve some 
problems in relation to handling data for the finals. 
 

5. EMOA is planning a regional training day.  Courses on offer will include, Controller, 
Organiser and Planner. 

Chris    7.5.18 


